
Happy New Year to all our 
Friends of Woburn Art Gallery 
 
We’d like to thank you for your continued 
support as we run into our second year. 
 
So what for the future?  New flooring and 
heating has made us very happy anyway.  
We have some exciting things lined up 
which will reveal themselves as we come 
out of hibernation and into the better 
weather. 
 
More workshops are planned and, 
please, if you have any suggestions we’d 
be delighted to hear them. 
 
We have some innovations in the pipeline 
which will enable you to see what other 
works of art we have available which we 
don’t have the space to show.  All a bit 
high tech but we do have access to 
youngsters you know! 
 
Our next change over of wall art is      
February 20 so if you wish to see any-
thing you liked before Christmas now is 
your chance before they go out of sight! 
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wish you a Happy New Year 

    www: woburnartgallery.co.uk 

Roy Holding has some new work which  
we are excited about. Cambodian Villages below: 

National Trust artist-
Barry Loines’ horse 

Quirky as ever—Richard Ballantyne 

Jan Munro (PS) Lisa Campbell –Flamingoes 

Chris Harvey 

Sam Burke 
Hannah Thomas 


